The Occupier
Citeaux
Foxholes Road
Horwich
Bolton

BL6 6AJ

Date: 28/07/2021

Dear neighbour
We haven’t spoken before and I’m writing this letter in the attempt to avoid any confrontation.

| along with many of our neighbours are concerned that your unsightly van that has been parked in
the same position for a few months is now becoming a permanent feature of Foxholes Road.

Foxholes Road is regarded as an affluent area of Horwich, it is also a single lane and the permanent
location of where your vehicle is parked is causing an obstruction to some of our elderly neighbours
higher up the lane and is also restricting the access to the driveways of others.

We are all aware that other households park on the lane from time to time and in the evenings and
this has been the case for many years, we however have not encountered a permanent feature such
as your van.

It is with kind respect that we; your neighbours respectfully request that you consider parking the
van on your driveway if it is not being used, after all you most probably have the largest driveway on
Foxholes so this shouldn’t cause you any inconvenience.

We; your neighbours, thank you in anticipation of your co-operation / oversight in this matter.

Yours Sincerely

A Neighbour




